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20th January 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Year 2 Assembly Reminder 

The children are really excited about showcasing their learning about the Great 

Fire of London in our assembly this term.   

 

The assembly takes place on Thursday 9th February in the KS2 Hall and starts at 

9.15 a.m.  Please bear in mind that the gates will be locked at 9.00 a.m. as usual.  If 

you arrive after that time access can be gained through the main school office. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

The Year 2 Team 

 

 

 


